
 

And thank you to Graham Morgan and Del Price for picking them up in Saskatoon!!

The Eatonia Oasis Living Board of Directors would like to thank Trudy Bews and Clifford Brummund
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representatives ; Troy Becker, Town of Eatonia  Representative; Darlene Olson, Hol ly Odland and Wes  Ti lbert.
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for their many years of service on the EOL board.  You will be missed!  

for the resident dining room and the activity room!  

Thank you to Garth MacDonald of G-MAC's for lending us a trailer to pick up our new chairs 

Happy Fall everyone!  The staff and residents are doing well at EOL.  We have been enjoying the nice autumn days,
watching the leaves turn to beautiful shades of yellow and red!  It seems like it happened over night!  

We are slowly lifting restrictions of indoor visitation and pray that all goes well!  Winter is right around the cornerand 
outdoor visits won't be an option!  Visits will still be by appointment only, so call usahead of time to arrange a time!  
Don't forget, we can set up Facetime visits, too! Once again, we thank everyone for doing their part in keeping our 
residents and staff safe and healthy!

We are currently at 15 residents.  Our condolences go out to the family of Betty Foreman (nee Radies).  We sure 
enjoyed her during her short stay with us.  May you find comfort knowing she suffers no more. 

I believe we forgot to welcome Bernie Bredy last month!  So, belated welcome to you, Bernie!  

We are glad to have Vicki return to work!  She has been busy getting to know the new residents who have moved in 
since she was last at work.  We have HOOPLA set up through the Wheatland Regional Library on our iPad.  Residents 
are able to listen to books or read books, making the print larger andsuch!  Thank you to Bunty for helping us set this 
up!  We have been enjoying Bingo, board games, crafts,and more! Check out our facebook page for pictures!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES GO OUT TO

BILL WARDILL!
We spent the afternoon enjoying music and singing-

one of Bill's favorite things to do!  We hope your day was as 

wonderful as you!!

EATONIA OASIS LIVING GROWING PROJECT 2020

We have partnered with the Town of Eatonia and Hoffman Land & Cattle on our third Growing Project!

We would like to thank the following businesses for their support:  
Nutrien Ag Solutions, Kindersley & District Co-op,
G-Mac's AgTeam, FMC, AMVAC, BAYER and BASF.  

If any organization or individual would like to financially support this program, a donation can be made through 
EOL and a charitable receipt will be issued.  An account is also set up at Nutrien Ag Solutions and payments can be 

made directly onto the EOL account if that is a better option for you.  Thank you to those who have donated so 
far.


